
From: Puco ContactOPSB
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: public comment 17-2295
Date: Tuesday, June 16, 2020 4:11:30 PM

 
 

From: Dawn Derry <Dawn.Derry.322275658@p2a.co> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 16, 2020 4:05 PM
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: I support Republic Wind!
 
Dear Docket Submission Ohio Public Siting Board,

As an Ohioan, I want to encourage you to award a permit to the Republic Wind project (Docket No.
17-2295-EL-BGN, Republic Wind). 

Wind energy projects like Republic Wind are an important part of the future of Ohio’s economy.
Ohio manufacturing already supplies many of the components for wind projects in other states and
it’s high time we invested these components into projects in our own state. 

The economic, community, infrastructure, and health benefits that this project would bring to
Northern Ohio are hardly debatable. Support clean, reliable, and affordable energy that will spur
economic development across Ohio. Support Republic Wind.

Regards, 
Dawn Derry 
4615 Henritze Ave
Cleveland, OH 44109 

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious, please do not
click links or open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov or click the Phish Alert
Button if available. 
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